City of Springdale

Building Department
DOYLE H. WEBSTER WILLIAM McERLANE : CECIL W. OSBORN
Mayor Building Official City Administrator

October 21, 2005

Mr. Kevin Carroli
658 Cloverdale Avenue
Springdale OH 45246

Re:  Permit Application — 658 Cloverdale Avenue, Springdale OH
Request for Revisions

Dear Mr. Carroll:
Your application for permit is being withheld pending receipt of the following revisions:

1. Submit site plan showing distance to property lines.

2. Submit floor plan showing posts with dimensions.

3. Submit detail showing connection to house.

4. Indicate purlin size and spacing per manufacturer’s specs. (See enclosed sheet).

Upon receipt of three copies of revised drawings we will continue processing your application.
If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to call.

Sincerely, . ..

fL bl A I lo 1
Richard G. Lohbeck
Inspections Supervisor
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